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Manor House Development Trust/Redmond

Community Centre

The centre re-opened on 3rd January, with regular classes starting from 5th January and 9th

January.

- Free ceramics classes have restarted every Monday 6-9pm, everyone welcome!

- Community clear up and meal! Come join the local ward councillors and Thames

Water for a community meal (provided by London Development Trust) followed by a

community clear-up. Equipment provided and everyone welcome. Redmond

Community Centre, 12.30pm, Saturday 14th January.

- Local Labour Job Fair hosted by Berkeley, 26th January, 10am-2pm.

- The next Woodberry Wetlands neighbourhood forum is scheduled for Tuesday 28th

February, 10.30am-12.30pm. Free lunch provided.

- My Place celebrated the end of the project with a celebration designed by the young

pioneer's at Platform Youth Hub in December. They showcased their documentary

and project outcomes with local decision-makers. The My Place team is currently in

discussion to set up a youth forum and training project in Woodberry Down.

Funding

Applied for Hackney Giving’s Cost of Living Grant of £5,000, we will be notified by

mid-February whether we are successful or not.


